

February 26, 2013

Mr. William Marler 11261 NE Wing Pt. Dr. Bainbridge Island, WA 98110-2977

Dear Bill,

The Law Alumni Board of Seattle University School of Law and I would like to honor you with the *Distinguished Law Graduate Award* at our 40<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebration on Thursday, April 11, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. on the 2<sup>nd</sup> floor gallery of Sullivan Hall.

The Distinguished Law Graduate Award honors alumni whose career achievements embody the mission, principles, and goals of our law school. The award also recognizes those who have distinguished themselves in their field, earned high respect among their colleagues and the general community, and whose impact is realized on a local, national or global level. We believe your leadership has inspired our community and paved the way for other students to follow in your footsteps. Furthermore, your contributions to the legal community are emblematic of our mission to educate outstanding lawyers who are leaders for a just and humane world.

We are proud that you represent the Seattle University School of Law community. Please contact Fé Lopez, Director of Alumni Relations and Annual Fund at <a href="lopezf@seattleu.edu">lopezf@seattleu.edu</a> at your earliest convenience to let us know if you will be able to accept your award on Thursday, April 11, 2013. In addition, please forward your picture, bio and guest list.

Again, thank you so very much for your contributions and professional excellence. The entire law school community looks forward to honoring you at this year's reception.

Sincerely,

Mark C. Niles

Dean and Professor of Law

Seattle University School of Law

Craig A. Sims President

Trestaent

Law Alumni Board